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FOREST BROOK AND BRETTON WOODS “GO GOLD” 
TO SUPPORT CHILDHOOD CANCER AWARENESS  

     September is “Childhood Cancer Awareness Month.”  On Friday, Septem-
ber 23rd, Forest Brook and Bretton Woods Elementary Schools went “gold” 
in honor and memory of kids with cancer.
     In a letter to parents, Dr. Kristen Reingold, Principal, said “On Friday, Sep-
tember 23rd, Forest Brook is going to “Go Gold” to support one of our very 
own students, Ryan Starace. Ryan’s courage, strength and perseverance is 
truly inspiring.  We are so thankful that Ryan has won his battle and continues 
to thrive.  He is an inspiration to all!”
     Forest Brook students and staff were encouraged  to wear yellow or gold 
on Friday, September 23rd to support Ryan, and all of the children who have 
and continue to, fight cancer.  Dr. Reingold thanked everyone in advance for 
their support which will help bring awareness and make a difference in the 
lives of thousands of children.
     On Friday, September 30th, students and staff at Bretton Woods wore gold 
to support Pediatric Cancer awareness.  They also decorated “hearts of gold” 
which were sent home with them to decorate and return with a donation of 
just $1.00. These have been displayed in their main lobby.  All proceeds will 
be sent directly to the “Memorial Sloan Kettering Cancer Center” to fund and 
research a cure for pediatric cancer.  To learn more about the “Hearts of Gold” 
program, or if you wish to make a donation, click here.

Ryan Starace
Forest Brook

     Here are some lovely photos of our Forest Brook and Bretton Woods students supporting their 
school mate, Ryan Starace, and all those children who suffer with cancer.  

 Forest Brook

https://whippediatriccancer.org/
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PINES ELEMENTARY SCHOOL HOSTS A 
“BUS DRIVER BREAKFAST”

     On September 22, 2022 the drivers and aides from the Pines big buses and minivans were invited to 
the Staff Development room at Pines for a welcoming breakfast of casseroles, bagels and homemade 
scones.
     It was a time to relax, meet the new drivers, visit with returning drivers and give them an indication 
of how valued and respected they are.
     As breakfast was winding down Ms. Jeanne Beyer, Administrative Assistant, and Dr. Claudine DiMuz-
io, Pines Principal, went over the Peaceful School Bus rules and showed a short bus safety video that 
the students saw at their Peaceful School Bus assembly at the beginning of the year. The drivers then 
received the compliment forms for the Peaceful School Bus reward program, and Dr. DiMuzio and Ms. 
Beyer went over suggestions on how to use the compliments and rules to encourage better bus behav-
ior.  Drivers that have experience with the program shared the techniques they have successfully been 
using with their bus students to achieve a peaceful bus. Some of the ideas are very creative and truly 
give the students incentive to earn compliments.
     Here’s to many safe and peaceful bus rides!

Pines Bus Drivers



BRETTON WOODS STUDENTS ENJOY
“THE BRAIN CHALLENGE”

     On Friday, September 23rd, HollyRock Enter-
tainment came to Bretton Woods to host a fun 
and exciting assembly. “The Brain Challenge” 
was engaging and educational entertainment 
for everyone in all grades and of all ages.  Even 
the teachers got involved and had so much 
fun!  
     The “Brain Challenge” assembly was able 
to teach sportsmanship, anti-bullying and team 
building while having fun and learning too. It 
was a blast and everyone had a great time! 



“The Brain Challenge”



FOREST BROOK AND BRETTON WOODS
ADVANCED ORCHESTRAS BEGIN REHEARSALS

     Forest Brook and Bretton Woods Orchestra teacher, Timerie Gatto, is happy to share that the Ad-
vanced Orchestras at Forest Brook and Bretton Woods have completed their first rehearsals.  They are 
happy to be back!  Here are some great photos of the groups!

Forest Brook Advanced Orchestra

Bretton Woods Advanced Orchestra



GIRLS MIDDLE SCHOOL SOCCER TEAM
STARTS THEIR SEASON

     The Girls Middle School Soccer Team has started their 
season!  Here are some photos from a recent game.  Thank 
you to Frank Bayer of Frank Bayer Photography for sharing 
these with us!

Middle School Girls Soccer Team
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HAUPPAUGE HIGH SCHOOL CONCLUDES “SPIRIT DAYS” AHEAD 
OF OCTOBER 1ST HOMECOMING DAY

Decades Day
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